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Christmas Jumper Day 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you may be aware Friday 11th December is Christmas Jumper Day. 
 
This also coincides with the PTFA “Bags2School” day where children can come 
to school wearing their own clothes, in return for donating a bag of unwanted 
clothing. This can also include adult’s and children’s clothes, shoes (tied together 
please), hats, belts, handbags and soft toys. These need to be brought to school 
on the morning of 11th December, in a tied plastic bag and placed on the KS1 
playground. This will enable the PTFA to have these items recycled and will help 
raise funds which will be utilized in school for the benefit of the children.   
 
It will therefore not be necessary for donations of money on this day for your 
child to wear their Christmas jumper. 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 
 

Mr J Williams 
Headteacher                                                                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


